Stephen Brown

From:

Stephen Brown

Sent:

28 February 2017 11:23

To:

Neil Oldbury

Subject:

RE: Objection to Removal of Elkesley Phone Box

Neil

I understand that you are in touch with Stephen Wormald who is looking into this and will provide some information to you regarding the ACV.

I can send your letter on to BT.

Steve

From: Neil Oldbury [mailto:neil@oldbury.org]

Sent: 27 February 2017 17:58

To: Stephen Brown <Stephen.Brown@bassetlaw.gov.uk> Subject: FW: Objection to Removal of Elkesley Phone Box

Dear Steve

I have 2 questions for you if you don't mind me asking.

- I received a message this morning from a gentleman who (at the right price) is interested in buying The Robin Hood. Does the ACV listing on it make a difference to the next steps, or do you have any suggestions/guidance as to protocol regarding this.
- 2. I appreciate yours is not the correct email address but I cannot remember the name of the lady who it should go to. Apparently the removal of the phone box on Headland Avenue is not under a planning consideration but a consultation one. Would you mind forwarding the attachment and comment below to the correct person for me please.

I refer to a letter regarding the proposed removal of the phone box in Elkesley, within the letter it gives this email address for responses. I have attached the original letter that was sent regarding this matter. The consultation letter we received (from BT via Bassetlaw D.C) included an email address which we responded to, after contact BT directly over the weekend I was informed that we should be contacting Bassetlaw and they respond to BT via the email link.

Many thanks Neil Oldbury

Stephen Brown

From:

Stephen Brown

Sent:

28 February 2017 11:30

To:

Lisa Taylor

Subject:

FW: Objection to Removal of Elkesley Phone Box

Attachments:

bt phone box.docx

Hi Lisa

Please see the bit about response to BT consultation on phone box removal.

Did we respond as a Council?

Steve

From: Neil Oldbury [mailto:neil@oldbury.org]

Sent: 27 February 2017 17:58

To: Stephen Brown < Stephen.Brown@bassetlaw.gov.uk > Subject: FW: Objection to Removal of Elkesley Phone Box

Dear Steve

I have 2 questions for you if you don't mind me asking.

- 1. I received a message this morning from a gentleman who (at the right price) is interested in buying The Robin Hood. Does the ACV listing on it make a difference to the next steps, or do you have any suggestions/guidance as to protocol regarding this.
- 2. I appreciate yours is not the correct email address but I cannot remember the name of the lady who it should go to. Apparently the removal of the phone box on Headland Avenue is not under a planning consideration but a consultation one. Would you mind forwarding the attachment and comment below to the correct person for me please.

I refer to a letter regarding the proposed removal of the phone box in Elkesley, within the letter it gives this email address for responses. I have attached the original letter that was sent regarding this matter. The consultation letter we received (from BT via Bassetlaw D.C) included an email address which we responded to, after contact BT directly over the weekend I was informed that we should be contacting Bassetlaw and they respond to BT via the email link.

Many thanks Neil Oldbury

Stephen Brown

From:

Stephen Brown

Sent:

27 February 2017 18:38

To:

Joanne Wilson

Subject:

Fwd: Objection to Removal of Elkesley Phone Box

Attachments:

bt phone box.docx; ATT00001.htm

Jo

Do you know anything about the BT consultation bit?

Steve

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Neil Oldbury < neil@oldbury.org > Date: 27 February 2017 at 17:57:34 GMT To: < steve.brown@bassetlaw.gov.uk >

Subject: FW: Objection to Removal of Elkesley Phone Box

Dear Steve

I have 2 questions for you if you don't mind me asking.

- I received a message this morning from a gentleman who (at the right price) is interested in buying The Robin Hood. Does the ACV listing on it make a difference to the next steps, or do you have any suggestions/guidance as to protocol regarding this.
- I appreciate yours is not the correct email address but I cannot remember the name of the lady who it should go to. Apparently the removal of the phone box on Headland Avenue is not under a planning consideration but a consultation one. Would you mind forwarding the attachment and comment below to the correct person for me please.

I refer to a letter regarding the proposed removal of the phone box in Elkesley, within the letter it gives this email address for responses. I have attached the original letter that was sent regarding this matter. The consultation letter we received (from BT via Bassetlaw D.C) included an email address which we responded to, after contact BT directly over the weekend I was informed that we should be contacting Bassetlaw and they respond to BT via the email link.

Many thanks Neil Oldbury



Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to you on behalf of Elkesley Parish Council and the village that it represents. We understand that you wish to remove the only phone box in the village, you have stated that there were only 47 calls made in 2016 from this box. It is our opinion that a number of people have relied on this facility and it could be that for some people it is their only method of communication. It is therefore important to keep the phone and it makes sense if it saves just 1 life in Elkesley then it is worth keeping.

Once we have lost something such as this we will never be able to get it back. Our village is growing so we need to keep the facilities that we have, not to lose them. I trust that you will consider our request and that you will keep us informed of any progress or updates as they become available.

Many thanks

Neil Oldbury

Chair, Elkesley Parish Council